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NEWSLETTER 

Issue 15: NOVEMBER 2020   

CALENDAR 

ENROLMENTS FOR 
2021 FOUNDATION 
NOW CLOSED 
 
NOVEMBER 
 
THRIVE awards 
 
Act of Kindness awards 
 
Naidoc Week 
 
 
DECEMBER 
 
4th  -  Curriculum day-
student free day 
 
17th -  Last day of 
term 4 - 3.30pm finish 
 
18th -  Curriculum day 
- Student free day 
 

QUOTE OF THE 

WEEK 

Woodlands PS have raised $1,228.95 from selling poppies!  

This money will go to  supporting the  Seaford RSL and    

Remembrance Day . 

THANK YOU!  

PLEASE DO NOT UPDATE COMPASS FOR LATE          

ARRIVALS OR EARLY DEPARTURES, THESE MUST BE 

UPDATED BY ADMINISTRATION. 

 

A friendly reminder to parents   

*If you are dropping off an item (a water bottle, library bag,     

glasses, lunch etc.), please leave the item on the table outside the 

office doors. Call the office and the office staff will arrange for the 

item to be collected by your child. 

 

* If you are dropping off a student (late arrival) parents do not 

need to enter the office. Students need to come to the office, their 

late arrival will be updated on Compass by office staff.  

 

*If you are collecting a student (early departure) parents will 

need to call the office prior to coming to school. We will organise 

for your child to be waiting at the office. Once you have arrived, 

phone the office, wait outside the office door and your child/ren 

will be sent out to you. Children will not be sent out to cars. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this crazy time  
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As the weather is heating up and drink fountains are 
not allowed to be in use at school.  

 

All students must bring their own drink bottle to 
school and are able to refill at the drink taps.  

PLEASE REMEMBER 
YOUR  

DRINK BOTTLE 
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This week PnF are busy making up raffle books to send home for our Fantastic 
Christmas Raffle! Tickets will go home next week with the eldest child of each 
family.  
 
There will be extra raffle books available at the office, for your child to collect 
if needed.  
 
It would be fantastic if each family could donate something to be included in 
the hampers. We will have a donation box located in the foyer outside the 
office.  
 
Some ideas include: decorations, cards, books, games, toys, chocolates, art 
activities, vouchers. Any contribution is greatly appreciated.  
 
You can send your donation to school with your child, who can then take it to 
the office to be placed in the tub.  
 
All donations and raffle tickets will be needed at the school by Friday 11th  
December.   
 
The raffle will be drawn on Tuesday 15th December.  
 
We will also be adding the raffles tickets that were already sold for Easter into 
this year's Christmas raffle.  
 
All of the money raised from tickets will go towards resources and activities 
for the children’s classrooms!  
 
Thank you for your support 

Christmas Raffle 
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Photos taken by Isabelle Goode and Ruby Pierce  
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Photos taken by Isabelle Goode and Ruby Pierce  
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Grade 5  

2D Dry Felting 
Students created a picture on a piece of felt using the process of “Dry 
Felting.” This is the process of turning loose wool locks into a piece of 
fabric by connecting the individual fibres. This involves using special 
barbed needles to weave the individual fibres together until they form 
a matted piece of fabric. Congratulations to the grade 5 students who 
did an awesome job on this project.  

Mr Clough 
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Grade 5  

2D Dry 
Felting 
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Grade 5  

2D Dry Felting 
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THRIVE AWARDS  - 12TH NOVEMBER 

 



13 

 

THRIVE AWARDS -  19TH NOVEMBER 
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